
 

 

 

INFORMATION 
The Pilbara Infrastructure Floor and Ceiling Cost Proposal 

PUBLICATION OF SUBMISSIONS 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority has today published three submissions on its website. 

The submissions were received in response to a notice issued by the Authority on 
27 May 2013 inviting public comment on floor and ceiling costs proposed by The Pilbara 
Infrastructure Pty Ltd. 

The Authority received submissions from: 

• Aurizon Holdings Ltd; 

• Brockman Mining Australia Pty Ltd; and 

• Flinders Mines Ltd. 

These submissions are available on the Authority’s website. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Jeremy Threlfall 
Assistant Director Rail 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 08 9381 2144 
Fax: 08 9381 3877 

 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
  
27 June 2013 
 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/access/rail-access/the-pilbara-infrastructure-pty-ltd/floor-ceiling-costs/
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